Barbara McMichael

Dear Washington State Department of Ecology,

I support your proposal to restrict seven new “Priority Chemicals and Chemical Classes.” It
astounds me that they're currently used in such a wide variety of consumer products, from
cookware and household cleaners to tires. YES to including these chemicals in your proposed Cycle
2 action under Safer Products for Washington. I"m proud to live in a state that takes very seriously
the strict regulation of toxic chemicals. It"s important for the well-being of our children, for
salmon, for orcas, and the entire web of life.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Barbara McMichael

22810 Thunderbird Drive

Des Moines, WA 98198



